SIMPLE COGIFTS

No act of kindness, however small, is ever wasted.

May 20, 2013

SPCE Rotary Charitable Fund Ms. Nancy Irving 27 Crescent View Ave. Cape Elizabeth ME 04107

Dear Nancy:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Simple Gifts, I wish to express our thanks and appreciation for the SPCE Rotary Charitable Fund's generous gift of \$500.

Your contribution will enable us to give gas cards and food vouchers to family visiting their ill loved ones in Maine hospitals.

Please feel free to contact us for further information and visit our website at www.simplegiftsmaine.org. Your kindness and generosity make these small but critically needed gifts possible, and are greatly appreciated!

Sincerely yours,	Showle you Mencyt the
Mary K. Marc	SPCE Rolary for your
President	Me are vocaing lix of requests
	P.O. Box 2684 South Portland, Maine 04116-2684 Son Good Cerrol and able
	email: info@simplegiftsmaine.org to high out the their family
	www.simplegiftsmaine.org Mainly Sure Received gasteloncel
	in an first number will double on more
	this year, as more hospitally and acre, war regards